
Having read the proposed amendment to the Marriage Act, I feel it is an unnecessary
amendment and should be rejected.
 
I am eager to look at ways for those in same-sex relationships to be treated fairly and

equitably in our community.  I don’t think however, that changing our community’s

definition of marriage is the way to do this.  
 
 


